
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 1 2022 

Red Class  

Curriculum Letter 

Last half-term, we enjoyed… 

Looking after the chicks and watching them 

hatch. 

Seeing caterpillars start to change in to 

butterflies. 

When Mr Piper was a pilot and we visited other 

countries and trying new food. 

We liked listening to their music and trying on 

their clothes too. 

We liked making some big buildings in the 

construction area. 

We liked going to the Wildlife Area and doing 

different things. 

We liked being outside and doing things like 

making a pirate ship and playing in the sand. 

We liked looking at maps and finding where we 

lived. 

 

 

 

 

Next half-term, we are looking forward to… 

Making habitats for animals. 

Planting seeds and watching them grow. 

Finding more out about animals and plants and 

what they need to grow and survive. 

Finding out how animals and plants change as 

they grow. 

Finding out more ways to help nature. 

Key vocabulary and things to try at home: 

Reading is a huge factor in a child’s success at 

school and later in life. We aim to hear all 

children read every day. Please read with your 

child at least 3 times a week.  

We will change reading books on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday. Re-reading books 

helps children build up fluency. 

Our topic ‘Wet and Wild’ is about the things that 

live on Earth. A good activity is to get out and 

about and see what they notice. Talk about 

what you find and the questions they raise. 

Give them some responsibilities to look after 

plants, animals or help with younger siblings.  

Count items together. Ask questions like, how 

many are left? How many are hidden? We are 

looking at numbers to 20 and some addition 

facts for numbers up to 10. 

Key dates:  

PE now on a Monday and a Friday 

 


